PHILIPS

Philips Lighting Company

January 12th, 2007
GENESYS Systems Integrator
5455 NW Lee’s Summit Road
Lee’s Summit, MO 64064

Dear Mr. Perry:

I want to express my sincerest gratitude to GENESYS for a “job well done”. The
attention to detail GENESYS provided during all phases of this project was exceptional. The
project involved interfacing with existing equipment, refurbished or modified equipment and
prototype equipment GENESYS designed for our processes. The project re-defined the word
“integration”.

Your designs were not just innovative and functional but robust and user friendly as well.
Many equipment designers only look at production functionality but GENESYS also
incorporated ease of maintenance as well as maintenance free designs. Gary Whitlow and his
team were very open to design ideas from Philips and were always willing to do what it took to
make us happy.

Steve DeMott (Site Superintendent) did an outstanding job at managing all the sub-contractors
throughout the installation and de-bug process. The “can-do” attitude that was present in Steve
and his team was what helped make this project a success.

Finally I want to say “thank you” to Steve Lucido (Project Manager) and his manage-
ment team for their planning and follow-up. They partnered with Philips throughout all phases
making sure we had the support we needed and key milestones were met on time.

Sincerely,

Tom Harmon - Project Manager
Philips Lighting Company

3861 S. 9th street

Salina, Kansas 67401

Formatted from electronic mail
165



